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PRESS RELEASE

CHICAGO, Illinois - April 28, 2018 
 
Since 2013, Heavenly Culture World Peace Restoration of Light (HWPL) has worked 
incessantly for the establishment of world peace. As an international NGO, our peace 
advocates have orchestrated over 500 peace walks both globally and domestically such as, 
Chicago, New York, South Korea, China and India.  
 
Participants will include high schools, universities, community organizations and civic 
leaders. Together at the historic, Buckingham Fountain, hundreds will gather, discuss, 
and mobilize “Calling for an end to gun violence”. The culture of peace campaigns were 
found as a means of working together until peace is finally achieved, and we expect 
more than 300,000 members to take part in their direct environments. Since its initial 
proclamation on March 24, 2016, HWPL actualized the Declaration of Peace and 
Cessation of War (DPCW), an international law comprised of 10 articles and 38 clauses, 
as a new approach to resolve conflict. 

We undoubtedly believe, the efforts of the young people of the world today, in pursuit of 
peace - will remain forever as a never-fading light of life, for all future generations.


